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Summary of Information: 

 

The coronavirus pandemic has placed an unprecedented strain on the national and global 

economies and has created significant hardships for both families and businesses all across the 

world.  The U.S. Congress has authorized roughly $3 trillion in coronavirus relief in four 

separate measures over the course of approximately the last two months.  These bills largely 

attempt to protect the American economy from long-term harm caused by the pandemic and 

respond to the overall impact of the virus.   

 

Leslie Mozingo, the city’s federal advocate, will provide an overview of the federal legislation 

that has been enacted to-date in the wake of the coronavirus pandemic and discuss the prospect 

for and potential composition of future federal coronavirus-related relief legislation.   

  

 

 

 

 

 


